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Dearest Brethren That in Every Place Call Upon the Name of Jesus Christ our Lor‘ ;

The Lord has
| been good. It is blessing to be able to communicate with you again by means of our Prayer Letter.
? We know there is a lot in the world that is going on and an ever-increasing number of things that

re needful to pray about. Thank you for remembering us. Your prayers are very much needed and
appreciated and even more in these difficult times.

Although it has been a severe hurricane season, it has brought the most rain we have seen

since arriving here. Fields are actually producing crops and the temperatures have been more
pleasant. The air has been fresher, and things are green and blooming again.

Here On The Ground

Unfortunately, not everything has gone so well. The left- and right-wing gue-
rillas are still at work terrorizing, kidnapping, and killing. The left-wing guerillas have burned farm
equipment and attacked police stations. Crime has increased with murders, rapes, and gangs on
motorcycles making the streets rather unsafe at times. Needless to say, domestic violence has in-

creased as well. Also, businesses continue to leave Valledupar. Malls are empty and entire sectors
of downtown have closed.

Church Situation

Although the government seems to allow the Churches to open, there are really
too many restrictions at this time. Brother Simeon continues to help me, but his time has been very
limited. Due to the problems in health care, he has been working twelve or more hours per day. He
asks prayer for his situation that he can do more in the Church. We ask that you help us pray for the
Venezuelan family of Brother Willesme. Finally, they were able to get Internet. Also, there have
been some interested in the Church. Please pray that we can win the ones that are lost for the Lord.

Smaller Difficulties

Thank the Lord, | was able to renew my ID card. A motorcycle hit our car just as
driving restrictions were lifted at the first of October. | was so thankful that the man on the motorcy-
cle was unhurt. Please pray that the Lord keep us save on the roads as we travel and help us to
deal with that,

Our Household

Thank the Lord, Hannah and Timothy are doing well in home school. Hannah helps
her aunt with a virtual Sunday School class. A few from Valledupar are participating. Please contin-
ve to pray for our general safety and health as well. We have not been able to travel to Bogotd to
get some important checkups done.

n Closing

It is unbelievable that the holiday season is so near. We do have a lot to thank the Lord
or. We trust that the Lord make Himself known even more to you as you grow in these times when
| we need to trust Him more and more. May He be with you and strengthen you this Thanksgiving,
Christmas and New Year.

2 As always, thank you for your faithful prayers and giving.
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The Hart Family
Michael, Martha, Hannah, & Timothy
Psalm 46:10-11




